
Buxhall Parish Council 

Agenda item 4:  Matters for report from minutes of previous meeting 

1. The Councillor vacancy is advertised again on both social media sites, website in the 
Buxhall Broadcast for February. 

2. The ICO have now refunded the duplicate payment (see receipts schedule for 
confirmation) 

3. Confirmation has been received from MSDC for the Precept 
4. Seven Leylandii trees have been felled by Corsican Associates who provided the 

cheapest quote, with  
5. The second VAT reclaim has been received. 
6. UK Power Networks have confirmed receipt of the signed Wayleave agreement 

suggesting the work may not be carried out until 2022.   
7. The Internal Auditor has confirmed a date to carry out the internal audit. 
8. I am waiting for cost from Radarlux for the necessary software to be able to download 

data from the VAS. 
9. New end inserts for the benches on the playingfield have been received and I will 

leave with MD this week. 
10. I have been unable to reach the basketball nets to measure and have asked for 

assistance from a local resident as yet the measurements haven’t been received. 

 

 

 

 

 

Tina Newell 
Parish Clerk & RFO 
March 2021 


